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Obstetric Service: 
The Committee were advised that the Obstetric service is now providing a 7 day service and that 
Consultants are available on site between 8.30 am – 9.00 pm Monday to Friday and 8.30 am – 4.00 pm at 
weekends.  The 7 day service was implemented earlier this month.   
 
MBBRACE Report - 2017 
Adam Gornall presented information regarding the MBBRACE Report for Trust in 2017.  The MBBRACE 
report will be released in October 2019.  The final Trust report will be presented to the Quality & Safety 
Committee in November 2019.   
 
Extended Maternity Review (Ockenden Review) 
The Trust continue to work with the Ockenden Review Team, no further information is available at this 
point.   
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